CRESTON CURLING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
SEPTEMBER 18, 2018
COMMENCED 8:30 PM

Present: Terry Webster, Teresa Richardson, Colleen Hedlund, Sandy Thompson, Ellen
Samuelson, Kevin Hedlund, Kellie Main, Diane Underhill

A quick informal meeting was held following the AGM. The Board welcomed two new
Directors, Kellie Main and Kevin Hedlund.

Kevin will take on the role as the Ice Director — will need to find a guideline or folder with
duties/responsibilities for the Ice Director.

Kellie will take on the role of the Bonspiel/Clinic Director. Some of the duties of this
Director is to be the liaison on the bonspiel committees on behalf of the Board. Other
duties include planning and organizing curling clinics/events. Kellie’s contact info
includes Email: kellieSmain@gmail.com Phone: 250-977-5117.

Discussion on designating a Vice President, we will give it more thought and decide at a
future meeting.

Board will review the Curling Fees during this season and have the necessary changes
in place for next season. When implementing the Online Registration System it was
discovered that our fees do not have a standard or consistent percentages discount with
the multi league registrations and having the Senior Leagues included, which have
lower fees so the same multi league discount percentage could not be applied to them.

Next meeting: October 16, 2018 at 7 PM
Kevin moved to adjourn, Terry seconded.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:07 pm.



